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GPU Nuclear Corporation

ATTN: . H. D. Hukill
wa. m*‘

Post Office Box 480

Middletown, Pennsylvania 17057

Gentlemen:

We have recefved a copy of {wr application dated June 5, 1981, as supple-
mented April 5, 1983 and July 10, 1984, which was filed with the Office of
Nuclear Reactor Regulation ((llltlls for review. This application proposed

certain Technical Specification changes relating to reactor vessel surveil-
lance for the Three Mile Island Nuclear Station Unft No. 1. A Class Il fee

($1,200) was remitted with your application pursuant to 10 CFR 170.22 of
the March 23, 1978 regulations.

Based on information provided by the ONRR staff as the result of their pre-
Iiminary review of your application, it has been determined that a Class I1I
fee ($4,000) 1s appropriate since the review will involve consideration of
a single safety issue. Therefore, you are requested to remit the additional
sum of $2,800 to this office. If the ONRR staff's final review of your ap-

plication reveals that this fee s not appropriate, you will be notified and
any necessary adjustments will be made.

Sincerely,

Original Signed by:
Reba M. Diggs

Reba M. Diggs

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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